
 

Tullamarine Landfill Community Consultation Group 

C/O Transpacific Cleanaway 

41 Victory Road 

CLARINDA, VIC, 3169 

 

 

Dear TLCCG members, 

 

 

Re: Action 250315_4 

 

Action 250315_4: Alistair to prepare a letter outlining all the Pollution 

Abatement Notices and other statutory conditions that EPA has on the site 

and the EPA’s expectations of TPI.   

 

EPA currently has two active Pollution Abatement Notices (PAN)s relevant to 

the Tullamarine Closed Landfill.  

 

The first is the Post Closure PAN issued on 4 December 2009, which 

includes: 

 Groundwater quality management plan 

 Liquid waste management plan 

 Landfill gas management plan 

 

This represents the overarching management requirement for the site and 

Transpacific Cleanaway are required to provide monitoring updates on all of 

these plans and implement actions.  

 

The second is the PAN requiring Transpacific Cleanaway to undertake the 

LNAPL Extraction Trial. It requires: 

 LNAPL Extraction Trial be undertaken, and a report provided by 8 

July 2015 

 Delivery of a Hydrogeological Assessment report also by 8 July 

2015. 

 

EPA intends to replace the PCPAN for Tullamarine, and has consulted the 

TLCCG on the draft PCPAN during 2014.  

 

EPA is intending to formalise the replacement PCPAN for Tullamarine 

Landfill upon receipt of the Hydrogeological Assessment for the landfill, 

which will enable any requirements that follow from this to be included in this 

document. 

 

Regards, 

 

Alistair Nairn 

Team Leader 

Community & Environmental Partners 


